
Chippewa Valley Schools is excited to provide the opportunity for students to participate in the 1:1 
technology initiative. This initiative supports student access to digital resources both at school and home 
via a device checkout program. Elementary buildings will be assigning laptops to students that will be 
stored in the classroom for use. Teachers can opt to send the laptops home at their discretion for projects 
and assignments. In the event of a shut down, students would be able to take these computers home to 
complete remote instruction.  
 
We recognize there may be situations in which parents would prefer to have the computer stay at school, 
and not come home with the student for projects. Parents may opt to have the laptop kept at school as 
long as the student has access to technology at home to complete the assigned work.  
 

A parent who chooses to not to have a district device sent home with their child must sign and return this 

opt out form to their building. To keep this Opt-Out in effect, you must complete a new form every school 

year. 

Student Name: __________________________________ Student ID #: __________________________________ 

School: __________________________________________ Grade: ___________________ 

I certify that I have read the above information and will be providing my child with their own personal device 

for use at home, and would like the laptop assigned to them to remain at school at all times. I understand 

that this does NOT affect my student’s ability to use their assigned device at school. 

 

Parent Signature: _______________________________________________________Date: _____________ 

 

 

 

 

 

Chippewa Valley Schools 
19120 Cass Avenue, Clinton Township, MI 48038 (586) 723-2020-FAX (586) 723-2021 

 

1:1 Opt-Out Form (Grades K-5) 


